
EXHIBIT 2 

From: Brock, Darren [mailto:DaBrock@greenvillecounty.org]
Sent: Friday, January 06, 2023 4:36 PM
To: sbichel@bellsouth.net
Subject: Augusta Rd.

The property located at 6000 Augusta Rd. was issued a C/O in September 2002 for 
an indoor market. Code Enforcement began visiting the building for being 
abandoned, standing open, and numerous fires beginning in 2010.

Darren Brock, CBO, SC-CFM
Building Official
Greenville County Code Compliance
864-467-5771


